
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

To all our customers        01/19/2023 
   
                                                                                                                                   
REACH/RoHS/NAIS Compliance 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentleman,  
 
as a manufacturer of packaging and technical molded parts of all kinds made of EPP, we are a 
downstream user (manufacturer of products) according to the REACH regulation. According to 
information from our suppliers, the materials we use does not contain any substances of concern 
(SVHC) of Annex XIV of the REACH Regulation (Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006) in accordance with 
Article 57 as of January 17, 2023 above 0.1% . Should a new candidate substance be contained in the 
products that we deliver to you in the future, we will comply with our legal information obligation 
according to Art. 57 REACH without being asked. 
 
Additional we confirm that,                                                                               
Lead (Pb), 0.1%  
Mercury (Hg), 0.1% 
Cadmium (Cd), 0.01% 
Hexavalent Chromium (Cr+6), 0.1% 
Polybrominated Biphenyls (PBB), 0.1% 
Polybrominated Diphenyl Ethers (PBDE), 0.1% 
Di(2-ethylhexyl)phthalate (DEHP), 0.1% 
Benzyl butyl phthalate (BBP), 0.1% 
Dibutyl Phthalate (DBP), 0.1% 
Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP), 0.1% 
 
according to Annex II of Directive 2015/863/EU (RoHS 3), or according to Article 6 of Directive 
2011/65/EU (RoHS 2) and Regulation (EC) No. 850/2004 of the European Parliament and Council of 
29 April 2004 on persistent organic pollutants and amending Directive 79/117/EEC (OJ EU L 158 of 
April 30, 2004, p. 7), last amended by Regulation (EU) 2019/636 of April 23, 2019 amending the Annexes 
IV and V of the regulation (OJ L 109 of 24 April 2019, p. 6) DDT, lindane, polychlorinated dibenzodioxins 
and -furans (dioxins and furans) and polychlorinated biphenyls are not contained in the raw materials 
that we use. Because we don’t add any additives to the raw material during production and none of the 
substances mentioned are released in the production process, we can confirm that the products we 
deliver to you comply with the substance bans in accordance with the above-mentioned guidelines and 
limit values are not exceeded. 
 
Statement to NIAS: 
Based on the previously performed analysis of this article, we have not  
identified any inadvertently introduced substances (NIAS - Non Intentionally  
Added Substances) which have given rise to a relevant risk in the risk  
assessment according to internationally recognized scientific principles. 
 
 
With best regards 
 

O. Schedel    Thomas Endres 
Management                                         REACH-Representative  

                                                                                            
 


